
Outdoor Audible Alert/Sirens Test - April 30, 2024 at 11:00 am 
 

Everbridge Emergency Alert - May 14, 2024 at 1:00 pm 
 

Tuolumne County has now incorporated 5 outdoor audible alerts or sirens to our 

emergency alert notification system. This is another tool for getting emergency 

alerts out into the community.  

 

These outdoor sirens are located in the following five communities:      

Groveland, Tuolumne, Twain Harte, Cold Springs and Strawberry.  

 

To participate in a survey about the sirens, please visit                            

https://arcg.is/1HfKCi1 or click on the QR Code 

Tuolumne County Emergency Alerts Testing 

Tuolumne County uses Everbridge as system to notify residents and 

visitors of an emergency through cell phone texts, emails and or 

landlines. We will be testing the system on May 14th at 1:00 pm. If 

you are not already signed up, please visit 

https://www.tuolumnecounty.ca.gov/1170/Emergency-Alerts  

 

April and May 2024 

The outdoor audible alerts/sirens WILL ONLY be used 

when an EVACUTION ORDER has been issued by the                   

Tuolumne County Sheriffs Office. 

 

During either test DO NOT CALL 9-1-1   

unless it is an emergency.  

 

Tuolumne County Public Information line 

will be open to ask questions or take     

feeback on the day of test(s),  

209-533-5151 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farcg.is%2F1HfKCi1&data=05%7C02%7Cdbietz%40co.tuolumne.ca.us%7Ce50f4aad745e490f19db08dc58ee3298%7C37e2bf7f4bc440859e0aaeab83f13a1e%7C1%7C0%7C638483027283378751%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC

